
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aon/KBo 
4th June 2025 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re:  Alsager School Tea, Toast & Talk – Wednesday 18th June 2025, 9am -10am 

 
 
We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 5 and 6 students to our Tea, Toast and Talk event at Alsager School 
on Wednesday 18th June between 9am -10am.  The event will be held in our LRC and provides the opportunity for 
parents to chat and share experiences with one another and to meet with Mrs O’Neill (Headteacher), members of 
our Senior Leaderships and SEND teams, and our Heads of College.  
 
You are welcome to join us at any point and stay as long as you wish and light refreshments will be provided. 
Please note that the event is for parents/carers only and not students.  
 
If you would like to join us, please confirm your attendance by emailing myself at k.brown@alsagerschool.org or 
by scanning the QR Code below.  
 

 
 
 
If you are unable to make the event, please do not worry, as it is not essential that you attend but simply an 
opportunity to meet staff members, chat about any concerns you may have about the transition from primary 
school to high school and to ask any questions.  We hold several Tea Toast and Talks events throughout the year 
for parents of current students and will also be holding our annual Open Morning on Saturday 27th September 
2025, so there will plenty of opportunities in the future to meet and talk with staff.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs K Brown 
Marketing Co-ordinator 

mailto:k.brown@alsagerschool.org

